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To whom it may concern:

The Office of Energy and Environment, as well as several other institutes, at the University of
Regina was recently honoured to host Mr. Mark Terry of Polar Cap Productions at the University.
Mr. Terry introduced his documentary, The Antarctica Challenge: A Global Warning, to a
substantial audience. The documentary was well received by the audience.

The University of Regina is one of the leading universities in Canada in the area of Climate
Change and the response to climate change. As a result, the audience was generally well informed
on the issue. The warm response by the audience was testament to the quality of the documentary.

The documentary was well prepared and very informative about the challenge facing the
Antarctic and its fauna and flora as changes occur. Indeed, as the documentary points out,
changes in Antarctica will affect us all if they continue unabated. It was clear on viewing the
video why it was awarded Best Documentary Feature at this year’s Canada International Film
Festival in Vancouver. It was also quite evident why the United Nations Framework Convention
on Climate Change invited Mr. Terry to show the documentary at the Conference of the Parties
meeting in Copenhagen in December.

The presence of Mr. Terry in Regina to introduce the film and to answer questions following the
viewing was indeed a highlight. The background information and the candid response to many
informed questions added significantly to the experience of the audience. 1 received many
complimentary comments following the event from members of the audience. It was indeed a
pleasure to have Mr. Terry in Regina to play this role. He also was kind enough to present to
Geology students here at the University,

I can without any doubt recommend Mr. Terry and his extraordinary documentary to any
organisation that may be interested in following our example and hosting Mr. Terry to
complement the screening of his documentary. Indeed, I will be forwarding this suggestion to
colleagues in Europe. 1 wish Mr. Terry all the best and much success with this documentary and
look forward to his future endeavours. I truly hope that many people view this documentary for
both its content and its message.

Sincerely,
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Malcolm Wilson, Ph.D.
Director, Office of Energy and Environment, University of Regina
Managing Director, International Performance Assessment Centre for Geologic Storage of CO2



